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December 9, 2013
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Agenda Item 1:  Antitrust Admonition
The ERCOT Antitrust Admonition and Disclaimer were read by Ed Echols, PWG Chair.  
Agenda Item 2:  COPS Meeting and PWG Agenda Review
Ed reviewed the agenda for today’s call and the slides presented to COPS   No new assignments were received from COPS.
Agenda Item 3:  Approve 10/29/2013 Meeting Notes
The meeting notes for the October 29, 2013 call were approved. 
Agenda Item 4:  Review 2013 Annual Validation Status
Bill reported AV 2013 is complete.
Agenda Items 5 thru 7: Discuss Relaxing Default Profile Assignment;  BUSIDRRQ Profile Type and the IDR Requirement Report; and  

Shortened Settlement Timeline – IDR Meter Proxy Day vs Actual Meter Comparison
Randy presented the two (2) charts he developed.  He stated 95.4% of the intervals fall within +- 5% difference between Initial and Final Settlements. 
Ernie suggested the two spikes shown on the maximum/minimum/average chart could be caused by large weather changes or Proxy Day estimates that were not close. 
Action Item: Randy will investigate the reason for the two spikes on the daily maximum/minimum/average chart.
Calvin asked if the NOIE BUSIDRRQ’s should be presented on a similar chart. Randy responded the NOIE’s have more data available for Initial Settlement.
Ernie asked if UFE is appropriately distributed due to the AMS deployments. Ed believes UFE allocation has been biased towards NIDR load since Market open.  AMS deployments may require changes to these allocations.  Jim and Ernie agreed a re-allocation may be needed.
Ed stated the IDR requirement issue should be reviewed in Protocols in light of AMS saturation. Relaxing the default profile assignment will not require changes to the Profile Decision Tree however there are numerous issues for the PWG to consider.  
Sheri believes 4 CP calculations are tied to BUSIDRRQ and the relationship should be defined. Diana stated TNMP would prefer not to change the different timing and formats currently used by BUSIIDRQ and AMS meters because any changes would require significant changes to TNMP internal systems.

Action Item: Ed will take these issues to COPS to see if there is any interest. 

Next PWG Meeting
The next PWG call is scheduled for January 28, 2014. The agenda and WebEx information will be posted to the meeting page on ercot.com.
If someone would like to propose an item for consideration by the PWG, please submit these items to Ed Echols (Edwin.Echols@oncor.com).
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